Messages for Remittance Advices dated November 10, 2022 – November 17, 2022
	To: ARChoices Environmental Modification Providers
	RE: Change to ARChoices Environmental Modification Claim Submission

	Regarding services provided on and after November 1, 2022: ARChoices Environmental Modification providers will be responsible for submitting their claims using the Medicaid Provider Portal (https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/armedicaid/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx).

All required supporting documentation must be submitted with the claim by upload on the portal. See the Job Aid for Uploading Documents (https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/wp-content/uploads/MMIS_JobAid_UploadingDocuments.pdf). Using the Provider Portal to submit claims and supporting documentation allows for swift claim resolution and eliminates steps which cause delays.

The DAABH RNs will continue to provide necessary documentation to providers and share resources to assist providers who are unfamiliar with the claim submission process. Provider training information (https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/u/provider-training) and additional job aids can be found on the DHS Website. (Using the drop-down navigation, go to Division & Shared Services>Medical Services> Provider Information>Training)

	TO: All Providers
	RE: 2022 NCCI Q1 procedure to procedure combination present on the same claim in Production on 01/01/2022

	One or more of your claims have been identified for a recoupment due to the 2022 NCCI Q1:

1. Procedure to procedure combination being present on the same claim in Production on 01/01/2022

2. MUE for claims in production on 01/01/2022

Claims will be reprocessed and recouped after 11/24/2022.

	To: Prosthetics Providers
	RE: Rate change for A4213

	Effective 11/14/2022 the rate for A4213 will be $0.10 per unit.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicARChliaid/Provider.
